
 

 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
Dungog High Information 

Evening Years 5/6  
Wednesday 14/9 5pm 

 
P&C Meeting  

Friday 16/9 1:30pm 
GWPS Hub 

 
PBL Assembly Infants 
Tuesday 20/9 2.15pm 

 
NSWPSSA Touch Football 

Wednesday 21/9 
 

Year 6 Fundraiser  
Crazy hair / Superhero  

Friday 23/9 
 

Last day of Term 3 
Friday 23/9 

 
School resumes  
Monday 10/10 

 
 

Online Forms 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 

 

Term 3 Week 8 

Congratulations to our Glen William students for an 
outstanding dance performance, I’m a Believer, at the 
Education Week awards. It was a well polished and 
entertaining performance, and a fantastic effort by all. 
Thank you to our community for ensuring the students 
looked bright and colourful and ready to dance. A special 
mention to Miss Libby for choregraphing our item. Lastly, 
congratulations to all our award recipients last night. 

Several weeks ago, students from our school undertook an 
education tour of the national capital, participating in a 
variety of educational programs focusing on Australian 
history, culture, heritage and democracy.  This supported 
units of work in the classroom both before and after the 
excursion.  The Australian Government recognises the 
importance of all young Australians being able to visit the 
national capital and assists by contributing $30.00 per 
student under the Parliament and Civics Education Rebate 
(PACER) program towards these costs.  This rebate will be 
paid directly to the school in the near future.   

We are now taking enrolments for 2023. If you have 
siblings, neighbours or friends ready for school in 2023, 
please contact the office for an enrolment pack. Term 4 
Kinder orientation dates will be released Week 10. 

Lastly, regular attendance at school is essential for students 
to achieve quality life outcomes. Schools, in partnership with 
parents, are responsible for promoting the regular 
attendance of students. Thank you to all families for valuing 
and respecting the importance of regular school attendance.  

 

Enjoy the weekend, 

Mrs Hurney and Staff 

 

 

 

Attendance:   

  

Glen William Public School 
Learn to Live– Live to Learn 

717 Glen William Road Glen William 2321   
T: 49965507  F: 49965541  E: glenwillia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Mrs Kristy Bultitude 

 
Week 7: 87% 
 
Week 8: 83%  

Term 3 Week 8 Friday 9th September 2022 

K-6 A student misses 

1 day per week 1 year of school 

1 1/2 days per 
week 

1 1/2 years of school 

2 days per 
week 

2 1/2 years of school 



 

 

Glen William Public School 

 

 

 
 
FATHERS DAY BREAKFAST 
 
The sun was shining, the bacon was sizzling and the 
eggs were cracking. Thank you to all fathers, carers 
and significant male role models that attended our 
Fathers Day breakfast and made it a special 
morning. Thank you, to our GA, Mr Wheway for 
cooking the BBQ and making sure everyone was 
well fed.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 3 Week 8 Friday 9th September 2022 

PUBLIC SPEAKNG REGIONAL FINALS 
 
Congratulations to Makayla and Dezzy who 
represented GWPS at the Regional Public Speaking 
Finals held at Ashtonfield PS and Tenambit PS 
respectively. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dezzy received a Highly Commended award and 
Makayla had excellent clarity and projection when 
delivering her speech titled, Homework, that she 
crafted herself. Fantastic effort Dezzy and Makayla! 

Library - 
Due to lack of access to the library, borrowing 
has been suspended until further notice. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
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LMG CULTURAL DAY  
 
Glen William hosted the Term 3 LMG Cultural Day 
and our school was absolutely bursting with excite-
ment, laughter and learning all day long! The stu-
dents participated in making books in the Gathang 
language, traditional dancing and painted Aboriginal 
symbols to tell a story on boomerangs. Thank you 
to all our LMG schools for helping make the day 
such a memorable one. 

YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER 
 
Year 6 would like all students to dress-up as their 
favourite superhero and/or with crazy hair on the last 
day of term. Please bring a gold coin donation. 
 
 
 
 
TOUCH FOOTBALL GALA DAY 
 
Our Primary Students had a fantastic time 
participating in the Maitland Touch football Gala Day 
on Thursday.  Our two teams ‘Glen’ and ‘William’ 
scored lots of tries, made some try-saving tags, 
showed great sportsmanship and had plenty of fun.  
What a great day! 
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ONLINE SAFETY 
 
This week our primary students participated in a 
webinar about eSafety. Students were provided with 
the opportunity to learn what is eSafety and person-
al online boundaries, and to discuss and learn strat-
egies to protect themselves when online.  
 

Anyone who is working on a school site 
(including parents and volunteers) is still 
covered by the Public Health Order and 
therefore must meet mandatory double 
vaccination requirements. 
 
 
Last P&C meeting for Term 3, Friday 16th 
September 1.30pm in the Hub. All welcome! 

News From The P&C 


